MrBill University

Bepartment of Neurosurgery

431 Pine Ate.
Montreal,

10th December 1928.

Sr. Don P. Del Rio Hortega,
Conde de Aranda 4,
MADRID.

Dear Don Pio,

I hope that work is progressing well on your chapter.
Please let me have it as soon as you can, so that I may have
it translated. I enclose some notes which msy help in organi-
zing the chapters.

With best wishes for you and your family,

Always your friend,

Wilder Penfield.

WGP/HL.
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